
Applicant Outreach

City of Rio Vista 
• Various meetings and emails from May 4, 2023 to current.
• Initial meeting at City Hall on May 4, 2023 to introduce the project and get feedback from

City on zoning and other issues of concern (i.e., airport and Mellin Levee).
• Multiple emails between Westervelt and the City between June 2023 and December 2024

requesting airport information and review of the Wildlife Hazards Analysis report.

Solano County Water Agency 
• Various meetings and emails from June 21, 2023 to December 2024.
• Site visit with staff on July 31, 2023 to review Mellin Levee land management challenges
• Meeting on January 29, 2024 at SCWA office to discuss compatibility of project with future

Mellin Levee improvements.
• Workshop held at SCWA office on April 30, 2024 to discuss Mellin Levee improvements

(DWR) and relationship to the Cache Slough Mitigation Bank. In attendance: SCWA,
DWR, LEJPA, City of Rio Vista, Solano County, and Westervelt.

• June to August 2024 – Coordination between SCWA and Westervelt to remove old fence
on levee (SCWA) and install a new fence on property line (Westervelt) to keep cattle off
levee.

• August to December 2024 – Coordination between SCWA and Westervelt to obtain a no
objection letter for the Cache Slough Mitigation Bank in support of CVFPB encroachment
permit.

Sacramento San Joaquin Drainage District (CVFPB and DWR) 
• Meeting on November 1, 2023 to discuss potential conflicts with existing easements on or

adjacent to the Cache Slough Mitigation Bank.
• Continued discussion with CVFPB and DWR real estate team between November 1, 2023

and  April 23, 2025 to discuss process for addressing easements.

California Department of Water Resources (DWR) 
• Various meetings between DWR and Westervelt from March 2022 to current to ensure

that the Cache Slough Mitigation Bank project would not conflict with potential future
activities along the Mellin Levee and Mellin Levee extension.

Reclamation District 2028 
• Various emails from June 22, 2023 to current.
• Coordination between Westervelt and RD 2084 on proposed geotechnical investigations

to support the Cache Slough Mitigation Bank and management of Watson Hollow Slough
for water delivery uses.

Sacramento - Yolo Port District 
Various emails from December 21, 2023 to February 12, 2024 between the Port District and 
Westervelt to review an existing levee easement along Highway 84 and conclude that the Cache 
Slough Mitigation Bank would not be in conflict with the Deep Water Ship Channel.   
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